


LOCATION

• 10 mins from Media City,

Internet City and Knowledge Village

• 14 mins from Mall of the Emirates

• 14 mins from Ibn Battuta Mall

• 15 mins from Dubai Marina

• 16 mins from JBR Beach



EXTERIOR



ROOM TYPES



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

DELUXE ROOM



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

BUSINESS SUITE



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

EXECUTIVE SUITE



ONE BEDROOM SUITE



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

CLUB ROOM



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

ROYAL SUITE



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

PENTHOUSE



RESTAURANTS & BARS

• Belgian Beer Café

• Toshi - Pan Asian Restaurant

• The Atrium - International Restaurant

• Crystal Bar

• Lock, Stock & Barrel - Party Bar

• Lucky Voice - Karaoke Lounge



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

BELGIAN BEER CAFE

Inspired by the famous 18th century 

Belgian Bars, it is the perfect place to 

enjoy your favorite drink or watch the 

biggest sporting events live on

enormous screen. 

Opening Hours: 12 noon – 3am 



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

TOSHI - PAN ASIAN RESTAURANT

Located on the 18th floor, Toshi a 

signature Pan Asian restaurant takes 

you on an epicurean journey serving 

authentic Asian flavours from Thailand, 

Malaysia, Indonesia, Japan and China, 

all under one roof. 

Opening Hours: 7pm – 1am 



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

THE ATRIUM - INTERNATIONAL 

RESTAURANT

All-day-dining restaurant featuring 

culinary delights from around the world 

served for breakfast, lunch and dinner. 

Opening Hours: 24 Hours 



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

CRYSTAL BAR

A stylish lounge bar discretely located 

adjacent to the lobby offering premium 

drinks and snacks. 

Opening Hours: 9am – 2am 



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

LOCK, STOCK & BARREL - PARTY BAR

Lock, Stock & Barrel is an ultimate 

party bar that focuses on live music and 

sports, with 2 bars, a live music stage, 

11 screens, a daily happy hour and a 

3am license every night. 

Opening Hours: 4pm – 3am 



Grand Millennium Dubai hotel is 
centrally located in the heart of 

new Dubai, 20 minutes drive from 
Dubai International Airport. 

The hotel is within close 
proximity to the city’s main 

business districts, championship 
standard golf courses and 
prominent shopping malls

The hotel comprises five state-of-
the-art meetings and conference 
room facilities, ball room, award-
winning restaurants and a nine 

treatment room spa  

LUCKY VOICE - KARAOKE LOUNGE

Lucky Voice is a unique nightlife and private karaoke 

experience! The beautifully designed private karaoke pods 

feature clever touchscreen technology with a huge up-to-

the-minute song list of over 15,000+ tracks, your personal 

mini-bar style fridge, F&B ordering at just the touch of a 

“yallah” button or via your dedicated waiter and wacky props 

to help create those perfect Instagram moments. 

Opening Hours: 2pm – 3am 



HEALTH & WELNESS

• Jasmine Spa

• Gym

• Swimming Pool

• Steam & Sauna

• Cold Shower

• Relaxation Room

• Indoor & Outdoor Jacuzzi 



JASMINE SPA



GYM



SWIMMING POOL



MEETING ROOMS



AL BARSHA MEETING ROOM



AL WASL MEETING ROOM



JEBEL ALI MEETING ROOM



BALLROOM




